
Planning Board Minutes 
June 6, 2013 

The Town of Cambridge Planning Board held its regular monthly meeting, Thursday, June 6, 
2013, 7:30 PM, at the Town Hall. 

Members present: Jerry Moppert, Bob Hamilton, Stuart Ziehm, Earl Horton, Secretary Sally 
Eddy 

Absent: Eric Pearson, Judy Leon, Dan Thomas 

In the absence of Chairman Eric Pearson, Vice- Chairman Earl Horton called the meeting to 
order and presided. 

Minutes 
Jerry Moppert motioned, seconded by Stuart Ziehm, to approve the minutes of the May 2, 2013 
meeting as mailed by the secretary with no additions or corrections. 
                 Vote:  4 – Ayes       0 – Noes 
 
No Communications 
 
No Unfinished Business 
 
New Business 
Secretary Sally Eddy noted that the next regularly scheduled meeting would fall on July 4. She 
asked if the board would consider holding it a week later? 
Stuart Ziehm made a motion, seconded by Jerry Moppert, to change the next meeting date to 
July 11 so members can observe the 4th of July.  
              Vote:  4 – Ayes        0 – Noes 
 
Stuart Ziem asked, “Do we have to meet if there is no official business to attend to?” He 
suggested we discuss it at the next meeting. 
 
Upon a motion to adjourn, the meeting closed at 7:50 PM. 
 
                                                            Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                            Sally Eddy, Secretary 
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